
  
 

1 Eva Road, Suite 317 
Toronto, Ontario  M9C 4Z5 
Phone: 416.622.9449 
Fax: 416.622.9797 
 
 
 

DELIVERED BY E-MAIL 
 
July 20, 2007 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
RE: Distributed Generation: Rates and Connection 
  Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2007-0630 
 
 
Aegent Energy Advisors Inc. (Aegent) has been retained by the University of Toronto to assist the University 
on matters related to the above-noted proceeding.  Aegent submits this letter on behalf of the University of 
Toronto. 
 
The University of Toronto intends to participate in the EB-2007-0630 consultative process. The University of 
Toronto is a not-for-profit academic institution which operates distributed generation within its steam plant.  
As a result, the University will be directly affected by the Ontario Energy Board’s policies with respect to rates 
and connection for distributed generation.  Therefore, this proceeding is of direct interest to the University of 
Toronto. 
 

The University of Toronto requests that all correspondence and documents be directed to: 



 
Valerie Young 
Director, Research and Analysis   
Aegent Energy Advisors Inc.       
1 Eva Road 
Suite 317 
Toronto, Ontario 
M9C 4Z5    

 
  Telephone: 416.622.9449, x104 
  Fax:  416.622.9797 
  E-mail:  vyoung@aegent.ca 
 
 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
John W. Voss, P. Eng. 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
cc:  Helmut Krueger, University of Toronto (via facsimile) 

John Witjes, Queen’s University (via facsimile) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


